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The students of First year B. A. English, Second and third year B. A. English (Hons.),PhD 

research scholars along with the faculty members went on a field trip to American Library, 

Chennai on 16.3.2023. 

The agenda of the trip was to explore the in-person and online resources offered by the 

American library and to watch the adaptation of the movie “The Old Man and the Sea” by Ernest 

Hemingway. 

The vast online resources the library offered were of great value to the s student’s .The 

members of the library offered presentation about the online resources and study abroad 

opportunities. 

All the students learnt something that day and some of them promised to come back again, just 

for the atmosphere and the wide range of literature offered by the American Library. 

The field trip was coordinated by Dr. H. Sofia, Professor of English and former Head. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Photos taken during the Field Trip 
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